
 

June 20, 2007 
 
RE:  Support for Pollinator Protection Research Act of 2007 
CC:  Original Cosponsors 
 
Dear Senator Boxer: 
 
The undersigned support the Pollinator Protection Research Act of 2007.   
 
Your legislation takes an important step to strengthen the Farm Bill Research Title 
and provide research outcomes needed in a number of critical areas affecting 
pollinators and pollinator habitat.   
 
Pollinators are essential partners in much of agriculture and in healthy ecosystems.  
Strengthening farm bill research, conservation and other programs in the farm bill 
to better address the Colony Collapse Disorder, pollinator habitat needs and best 
management practices represents a critical step in sustaining and enhancing both 
wild and managed pollinators and their habitat. 
 
Thank you for your leadership on behalf of pollinators.  
 
Respectfully Submitted, 
 
ORGANIZATIONS: 

American Beekeeping Federation, Inc. 
American Honey Producers Association 
Blue Diamond Growers 
Coevolution Institute 
Defenders of Wildlife  
Ecological Society of America 
National Farmers Union 
National Grange 
National Wildlife Federation 
Partners for Sustainable Pollination 
Sustainable Agriculture Coalition 
Union of Concerned Scientists 
Wild Farm Alliance 
Xerces Society for Invertebrate Conservation 
 

RESEARCHERS/OTHER INDIVIDUALS:  
Martin Apple, Ph.D., President, Council of Scientific Society Presidents 
May Berenbaum, Ph.D., Professor and Head, Department of Entomology,  
     University of Illinois at Urbana-Champaign 
Peter Bernhardt, Ph.D., Department of Biology, Saint Louis University 
Megan Bowes, Boulder, CO 



 

Stephen Buchmann, Ph.D., Department of Entomology, University of  
     Arizona 
Nicholas W. Calderone, Ph.D. Associate Professor, Department of  
     Entomology, Cornell University 
Debra Carey, Artist-Illustrator-President, Interaction Art, Inc. 
Dewey M. Caron, Ph.D., Professor of Entomology and Wildlife Ecology,  
     University of Delaware 
Mary Clark-Rust, Alexandria, VA 
Elizabeth Dougherty, Oakland, CA 
Roger A. Downer, Ph.D., The Ohio State University 
Sarah S. Greenleaf, Ph.D., Department of Plant Pathology, University of  
     California-Davis 
David W. Inouye, Ph.D., Department of Biology, University of Maryland 
Claire Kremen, Ph.D., Assistant Professor, Environmental Sciences Policy  
     and Management, University of California, Berkeley 
Kelly C. Lotts, USGS National Biological Information Infrastructure  
     Big Sky Institute, Montana State University 
Taylor Ricketts, Ph.D., World Wildlife Fund, Washington, DC 
Gene E. Robinson, Ph.D., G. William Arends Professor of Integrative 
Biology,     
     Department of Entomology, University of Illinois at Urbana-Champaign 
Martin Rosen, Kentfield, CA 
Scott M. Swinton, Ph.D., Professor of Agricultural Economics,  
     Michigan State University 
Barry H. Thompson, Thompson Apiaries, N. Potomac, MD (Collaborator,  

       USDA Bee Research Lab, Beltsville, MD) 
Robbin W. Thorp, Ph.D., Professor Emeritus, Department of Entomology, 

University of California, Davis 
Rogel Villanueva, Ph.D., Research Scientist, El Colegio de la Frontera Sur 
 
 

 


